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—————— OFFICERS ——————

President  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Bret Lindback
1st VP (Field Trial) . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Steve Ralph
2nd VP (Membership)  . . . . . . . . . . . . . Denise Koslowski
3rd VP (Hunt Test)  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Mary Tyson
Secretary  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  John Chejne
Treasurer  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .   
Director Emeritus  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .    Duane Rickaby 
Director  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Mark Ritter
Director  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . John Lindback 
Director  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Greg Massoglia

——————  MAY MINUTES  ——————

Members Present: John Chejne, Denise Koslowski, 
Steve Ralph, Brian Lange, Mark Ritter, Greg Massoglia, 
Bret Lindback, John Lindback, Dave Carlson

The Secretary’s and Treasurer’s reports were read and 
approved with the following correction:  The motion 
passed at the April meeting to provide Chad Hines with a 
training pass to Four Brooks should have read provide a 
training pass to Mark Ritter.

OLD BUSINESS
=The double Hunt Test was success and made a profit. 

We scheduled and managed 128 entries for our club over 
the two days.
=Entries based on the running orders at the hunt test
        Total    Britt’s     
Sat 30 5 Juniors  (4 passes)
 6 1 Senior 
 23 9 Masters 

Sun 32 2 Juniors  (2 passes)
 3 1 Senior 
 30 8 Masters 
One Brit completed all requirements for Junior Hunter 

title 

NEW BUSINESS
=Mike Pinkosky stepped down as Treasurer and AKC 

legislative liaison.  Steve Ralph and Bret Lindback will act 
as interim treasurer

   — John Chejne, Secretary

—————— HELP WANTED —————— 
The club is looking for a new Treasurer!  If you are 

interested in helping out the club, please contact Bret 
Lindback 651-462-4832. Michael Pinkosky has resigned, 
Steve Ralph is acting Treasurer until a replacement can be 
found.

—— DIRECTIONS TO THE LINDBACK’S —— 

Take I-35 to Wyoming Exit. Go west to the Frontage 
Road (Kettle River Blvd) and turn South. Go four blocks 
to 261st. and turn right. The Lindback's house is the 1st 
one on the left. Address is 5025 261 St. Call if you need 
help 651-462-4832

D
enis K

oslow
ski

4020 131st Ave. N
E 

B
laine, M

N
 55449



————— SCVBC YOUTH EVENT —————
Sunday June 6, 2010, 10 am – 2 pm at Four Brooks
This event is staged to get youth interested and involved 

in Field Trialing and/or Hunt Tests. We will help teach 
them how to handle pointing dogs and provide them with 
the basis for a life long involvement with their dogs in 
the field. Junior handlers will have the opportunity to run 
their dogs in the field, assisted by an experienced handler/
trainer, where liberated quail are available for hands on 
training with their own dog.

This event is FREE to all youth (17 and under) and 
their pointing dog. For more information, see our club web 
page at www.scvbc.org Or contact SCVBC Youth Event 
Coordinator: Bret Lindback at 651-462-4832

——————— GOOD JOB ———————
Here is 

11 year old 
Junior Handler 
Thomas 
Swanson quali-
fiying his 1 year 
old pup “Yoda” 
in the Junior 
stakes during 
the double hunt 
test weekend. 

Yoda is now a Junior Hunter thanks to his 11 year old 
master/handler. Yoda also has his first derby placement at 
the GSPC walking trial in May. He took 4th place

————— UPCOMING EVENTS ——————

            June 1       Club meeting at Bret Lindback's
         June 5-6        SCVBC Walking FT at Four Brooks
            June 6        SCVBC Youth Event at Four Brooks
July 17, 24, 31        Summer training sessions
           August        Game Fair at Armstrong Kennels

—————— PUPPIES FOR SALE ——————

 Six O/W males born 3/17/10.  Ready for new homes 
the first of May, and ready to hunt this fall. The L/W male 
(RD’s Ricochet Riley) is a son of Nolan’s Last Bullet and 
RD’s Ricki Sue, MH. The O/W female (RD’s Scotch on 
the Rox) is from Brian Weir’s dog, Ringneck’s Deercreek 
Punch, MH and his female, Cutty’s Sassy Squirt. Price will 
be $500.  Interested parties should contact me, Rod Dobey, 
via email (rdobey2@charter.net) or by phone at 320-282-
6959. Here's a photo of what the puppies will grow up to be. 

——————— FOR RENT ———————

Six-place dog trailer for $25.00 per weekend and $5.00 
for each additional day, $250.00 deposit. Contact Steve 
Ralph (651-464-5177).

——— FOUR BROOKS GROUNDS ———

If you are interested getting a season pass to train your 
dogs at the Four Brooks training grounds near Milaca, send 
check/money and a self addressed stamped envelope to 
Brian Lange, 23164 Nassau Court NE, East Bethel, MN 
55005 (763-434-0713). The cost is $20 for the season. 
Make the checks to MFFTC. 

The pass is needed for SCVBC summer training, so you 
might as well get it early, use it early (spring) and often to 
get your money’s worth.

——————— THE FUN RUN —————————————————————————————————

Seasoned field trialer, trainer and dog lover, Mark 
Ritter shares his knowledge of game he loves. He 
showed us what field trialing is, how it works, how to 
handle our dogs in situations, and a whole lot of other 
information. Mark will be at the SCVBC summer 
training sessions this July. Take advantage of his skills 
and knowlege. Thanks Mark


